
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, David Kornbluth. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, September 21, 2022 11 :31 AM 
'David Kornbluth' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Upcoming water hearing 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/21/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 07486-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20220035, and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----

From: David Kornbluth <dwkorn55@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 7:46 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Upcoming water hearing 

Good afternoon; 
I am writing to inquire about the upcoming water companies interest in basically filing for a different status going 
forward,and adding someone to the company's payroll. 
I found she sheet with the proposed rates to be VERY confusing! There are different size fittings,and rates,but one thing 
sticks out .. the rates are DOUBLED! The current system appears to be very old,and the park is down sometimes 5-6 times 
a month,with no notice.Of course you can't see a breakdown coming,but we are back to the age of the equipment. 
What is the positive side of this increase for the park? Upgrades to the equipment? What will the addition of the new 
person do to help with the many breakdowns? 
I certainly can understand an increase in our bill,but asking for it to be DOUBLED is a stretch,especially without 
explaining what is going to improve. 
Hopefully,a better explanation will be sent out,explaining more positives we will see,and not just a bunch of numbers 
that anyone can see that are doubled! 
Thanks for your time,and look forward to hearing from you soon. 

David Kornbluth 
Hidden Cove West Park. 

Sent from my iPad 
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